
The Queen of Hearts is coming to the Elk Grove Veterans Club VFW Post 9284 

 

Tickets will go on sale starting October 1st 2018 and the first drawing will be on Monday, October 15, 2018 at 7:00pm. 

Subsequent drawings will be every Monday at 7:00pm. Tickets will be sold whenever the bar is open. 

The Club hours of operation are: Monday-Thursday 1pm-9pm, Friday 11am-11pm, Saturday 8am-6pm, Sunday 12pm-6pm. 

 

Here is how the game works. 

Tickets are six for $5, and participants can buy as many tickets as they want. Tickets have to be purchased in person at the Elk 

Grove Village Veterans Club bar. 

Participants must be at least 18 years old to play and do not have to be present to win. The VFW only accepts cash for tickets. 

There are 54 cards in the deck, placed randomly in envelopes and then numbered and placed on a board. 

On each ticket, people write their name and phone number along with the number on the board of any card remaining from 

the deck. 

The ticket is then put in the raffle container to await the drawing. 

After 7 p.m. each Monday, one ticket is drawn from the container. 

The number and name are read, and then the corresponding envelope from the display case is pulled. 

The envelope then is opened, revealing the card inside. 

If the card is the queen of hearts, the ticket buyer wins 60 percent of the total pot. 

20 percent of the pot will go to the VFW for facility improvements   

The other 20 percent, along with proceeds from ticket sales the week the winner is drawn, will go toward the next pot when 

the game restarts. 

The pot is progressive and will roll over each week until the queen of hearts is drawn. 

 


